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Attached are four drawings that are revised since we submitted for the building permit. The changes are minor, but
wanted to make the city aware of these changes.

A1.06 * We changed the railings from individual railings around each deck to a continuous railing at the
parapet. This detail is shown and updated on 8/A5.11 as well.

We added two windows to the west elevation. This is updated in the west elevation 2/A2.02 too.

We eliminated one window of the secondary bedroom in unit 601 and changed the two sliding doors to
one larger sliding door in the living/kitchen area. This change is shown in the Franklin Street elevation
1/A2.01 as well.

Please contact us with any questions.

Thanks,

Ginny

Virginie Stanley, Architect
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